
                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 …the educational prism through which students realize meaning and purpose in their lives… 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                             
TO:  Members, Board of Education 
 Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Chris Jasculca  
 
RE: Committee for Collaborative Communication  
 
DATE:      July 13, 2010 
 
During its meeting on May 25, 2010, the Board of Education reviewed and discussed the revised draft charge 
for the proposed Committee for Collaborative Communication (C.C.C.). In response to feedback from the 
Board, two minor changes were made to the section of the charge titled Purpose, including: 
 

• The phrase high-quality was struck from the first sentence.  
 

• The second sentence was changed from: 
 
The committee may take on additional activities, including the creation of subcommittees, based upon 
authorization of the Board. 
 
to: 
 
Based upon authorization of the Board, the committee may take on additional activities, including the 
creation of subcommittees. 

 
The revised draft of the charge for the C.C.C. is being presented to the Board this evening for discussion. In 
addition, Board member Jennifer Reddy and Communications Coordinator Chris Jasculca are seeking input 
from the Board regarding the next steps in determining whether the C.C.C. will become a standing committee of 
the District 97 Board of Education.  
 
Attachments: 
 

• Revised draft of the charge for the Committee for Collaborative Communication  
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